As a part of the Technical events, Open House event is going to be organized in our campus on 29th October 2016 and 5th November 2016 in the afternoon sessions. In this event all the laboratories of the different departments will be kept opened and the students are allowed to visit them. Also in each department some students will explain about their main equipment in the labs. This event is open to all the students and staff.
On 29th October 2016 the labs of the ECE, CSE, Mechanical and Physics departments will be kept opened and on 5th November 2016 the labs of the Civil, Chemical, EEE and Chemistry departments will be kept opened.
The location of each department labs will be informed soon.
All the students are requested to utilize this event to get the insight of laboratories of each department in our campus.
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